
 

 

 

DATE:   May 18, 2011 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows, Superintendent 

 

FROM: Dale Warriner 

 

RE:  Camp Possibility 

 

Attached for your review is a request for permission to the Board of 

Trustees to consider the approval to offer Camp Possibility which will 

be offered to homeless student during the summer of 2011.  Camp 

Possibility is funded through the McKinney-Vento Grant for Homeless 

Children. 

 

Please note the general information for review: 

 

 Students served will be from three shelters within the Tupelo 

Public School District as well as counselor referrals. 

 Grade levels served will be the students entering third grade 

through ninth grade during the school year 2011-2012 

 Lead teacher for this opportunity will be Pam McAlilly 

 Students will be served by licensed staff  

 Enrichment experiences will include but will not be limited to 

o Project based learning 

o Games 

o Fieldtrips 

o Social skills training 

o Other hands-on activities 

 Two sessions will include morning and afternoon with lunch and 

possibly transportation provided for both sessions 

o Morning Session:  8:00-12:30 

o Afternoon Session:  11:30-4:00 

 Location:  yet to be determined 

 


